
Warwick Potters’ Association 

Enjoy your club facilities and keep potting.              Regards Robert Cullen 0411 968 853 
 

          PO Box 343, Warwick 4370 

NEWSLETTER 3 

 
Updates 
 
Rob Cullen is holding a workshop for anyone who 
is interested – cost $50.  The workshop is aiming 
to be held on Saturday the 17th of April.  If you are 
interested in attending please forward your 
details to info@potters.org.au or alternatively 
write your name on the board at the Potters. 
 
We will be hosting a morning tea for Betty Collins 
on April 27th from 10:30am.  All welcome, Betty is 
our only remaining life member. 
 
Calling all members: we need soup bowls for 
Jumpers and Jazz soup night.  If every member 
could make 10 bowls, it would be appreciated! 
 
Diane Gray will be running a jewellery workshop 
on 29 May (9:30-4pm) – cost $70, those 
interested please send an email to 
info@potters.org.au or write your name on the 
blackboard. See photos for an idea of what will be 
made at the workshop. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Date Change! 

Next General Meeting: 19th April 2021 

at 5:15pm 

COVID SAFE PLAN 

• Please stay at home if you are unwell 

• Members must adhere to the 1.5m rule 

when at the clubhouse 

• Sign in and out 

• Use hand sanitizer on the way in and out. 
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